
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 20th October 2021 
 

PE and Forest School Information for Next Term 
 

Dear Parents 
 
I would like to update you on organisation for next term. Please note that most 
Forest School and PE days remain the same next term, but please check carefully 
below.  
 

Year Group 
 

PE Day  Forest School Day 

Nursery 
 

Daily Exercise Tuesday 

Reception  
(Robins/Wrens) 

Tuesday Tuesday 

Year 1 
(Nightingales/Skylarks) 

Monday Monday 

Year 2  
(Kingfishers/Woodpeckers) 

Friday Friday 

Year 3 
(Merlins/Eagles) 

Wednesday - Dance No Forest School  
Term 2 

Year 4  
(Ospreys/Kestrels) 

Wednesday Wednesday 

Year 5  
(Peregrines/Sparrowhawks) 

Thursday 
+Swimming session for 
Sparrowhawks 
Mondays 

No Forest School  
Term 2 

Year 6  
(Snowy Owls/Tawny Owls) 

Thursday Thursday 

 
Please note: Year 5 have done swimming this term, rather than Forest School. 
After Christmas, Year 5 will switch to Forest School for two terms. A reminder 
that Sparrowhawk Class need swimming kits in school on Mondays (starting 
Monday 8th November).  
 
Thank for your support. 
 
 
 
Mrs Johnson 
Principal    


